
Following the talk, we moved outside to plant saplings. It was a hands-on
experience as we got our hands dirty, settling each plant into its new home. The
children brought bottles and jugs from home to water the new trees, showing
their enthusiasm and commitment.

The next day, we returned to teach the older children about sustainability and
their role in protecting the environment for future generations. Before the
classroom session, the school's cultural society delighted us with a
performance of singing, dancing, prepared speeches, and even a poem recital.

Bridging the digital divide
Our team in Senegal recently donated five computers to
Bandia Elementary School, supporting Sustainable
Development Goal 4 (SDG4) - Quality Education. This
initiative aims to improve computer literacy, provide
critical digital skills, and strengthen young people's
capacity for innovation and entrepreneurship.

We have asked that the school keep us informed on their
progress and report back on the number of students
trained, frequency of computer use, and overall success
rates. This information will impact future projects such as
the plan to donate an additional five computers in 2026.

While we celebrate this milestone, we recognize
challenges like internet access, lack of furniture, and the
need for more computers. We are committed to finding
ways to address these issues and create a conducive
learning environment for all students.

What happened @ CMO 

Thanks for reading. 
Please reach out if any questions: robyn.sluiscremer@carmeuseoverseas.com 
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Planting seeds of change at Muwaya

Mauritania celebrates 
the fruits of their labour

Passion fruit from the recent harvest

On February 26 and 27 February 2025, our CMO team visited Muwaya Primary
School near the Handyman’s Lime plant in Ndola, Zambia. This visit provided a
wonderful opportunity to engage with the children about the importance of
trees, plant 40 saplings, and explain the meaning and value of sustainability.

The first day began with an interactive session about trees. The children's initial
shyness quickly disappeared when they realized that answering questions from
our colleagues earned them prizes. Hands shot up eagerly as they participated
in the discussion.

Witnessing the impact of our sustainability and social development activities
on these children's lives was truly special, especially during these times of
global uncertainty and growing fear. Stay tuned to find out what we do next at
Muwaya School.

http://www.carmeuseoverseas.com/

